Redacted ‘

From:

Sent:  7/18/2013 6:52:11 PM

To: Franz, Damon A. (damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cec: A&Ien dMeredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Cornorate/cn=Reci ients/anMEAe);
Redacte

Bcec:

Subject: Re: Meeting to discuss GHG Marketing Applications and Advice Letters

Hi Damon,

We are coordimating with the other IOUs to make sure that this time you suggested works for
everyone. This will be fine from PG&E’s perspective. I will confirm with you tomorrow once [
hear back from the other IOUs.

Thank you for reaching out,

Redacted

[Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Energy Supply Proceedings

Remiidatnry Case Manan

‘ Redacted ‘

From: Franz, Damon A. [mailto:damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov}
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 6:44 PM

0: Grace Vermeer@sce.com; TPeacock@semprautilities.com; Allen, Meredith

Cc: vinvimarr. Tucker@sce.com; SMoyer@semprautilities.com; Houck, Jason; Langton, Adam
Subject: Meeting o discuss GHG Marketing Applications and Advice Letters

Redacted ‘Redacte ‘
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Hi all-

Following the release of the Targetbase report, | think it would be a good idea to have an in-person
meeting to talk about the findings from the report and possible strategies for GHG Marketing and
Qutreach that could guide the Applications for 2014/2015 M&O activities due to be filed on September
1. Ed Randolph has expressed interest in this topic and may attend the meeting. Ed’s schedule tends to
fill quickly, but he has some time available on Thursday, August 1. I'd like to suggest that we meet from
2 - 3 pm. If that time does not work for you or those from your company who will attend this meeting,
please suggest another time from 10 am to 3 pm that day.

Please note that | have requested an extension of the initial 120 suspension period for the 2013
Marketing and Outreach Advice Letters. This extension request is to ensure that we are coordinating
2013 M&O activities with the 2014/2015 plans that will be filed in September.

Thank you,

Damon

Damon A. Franz

Supervisor, Emerging Procurement Strategies
Energy Division, CPUC

(415) 703-2165

dft@cpuc.ca.qov
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